

Outwood Academy Adwick

Windmill Balk Lane, Woodlands, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN6 7SF Tel: +44(0)1302 722237 Fax: +44(0)1302 337345

Web: www.adwick.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Andy Scruby

March 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Outwood Academy Adwick Futures Fair

I am pleased to inform you that, as part of our commitment to help students achieve the best they can for their future, the Academy will be holding a Futures Fair. This will be a fantastic opportunity for students to meet specialist post 16 providers, employers, university and apprenticeship providers. The fair will welcome visitors from the armed forces, the construction sector, the equestrian sector, the hair and beauty sector, the retail sector and the transport sector to name but a few.

The Futures Fair will take place on Thursday 31st March 2022 in the academy hall. Students in Year 10 will have the opportunity to explore the fair during their Period 4 lesson. Students in Year 9 will have the opportunity to explore the fair during their Period 5 lesson. The fair will then open for all students between 2:30pm and 3:30pm. At 3:30pm, we would like to invite parents / carers to accompany students at the fair as well as Year 11 students who have attended maths enrichment. Students who have experienced the fair during the day are welcome to return later with their parents / carers. The fair will then close at 4:30pm.

This event will be of importance to all students, regardless of which year they are currently in. During our recent assembly, we have been sharing with the students the importance of career planning and understanding what is required of them to achieve their goals. This fair will support students in doing that.

I hope that students are excited about this opportunity to find out about the different pathways open to them. We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the fair.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. M. Longden Teacher of Geography and Careers Lead Mr. N. Tweedale Assistant Principal